Resignation of Officer Sullivan

David Conklin <chief@tuxedopark-ny.gov>
Tue 1/23/2024 7:26 PM

To:Marc D. Citrin <mcitrin@tuxedopark-ny.gov>;Joshua Scherer <jscherer@tuxedopark-ny.gov>;Paul Brooke
<pbrooke@tuxedopark-ny.gov>;Tinka Shaw <tshaw@tuxedopark-ny.gov>
Cc:Elizabeth Doherty <edoherty@tuxedopark-ny.gov>;Denise Spalthoff <dspalthoff@tuxedopark-ny.gov>
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Sullivan Resignation.docx;
Dear Mayor Citrin and Board of Trustees,

Part-Time Police Officer Emma Sullivan has submitted a letter of resignation. She has taken a full-time
police officer position with the Town of Blooming Grove Police Department. Effective date of resignation
is February 1, 2024. Please see attached.

David Conklin

Chief of Police

Village of Tuxedo Park Police Department
1 Tuxedo Road

Tuxedo Park, NY 10987

(845) 351-4741



